
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Runner’s World magazine is doing a feature
on  half  marathons  and  Lake  Tahoe’s  annual
September event is going to be part of it,
according to promoter Les Wright. Photos, too,
may be part of the package.

• Jack Fisher, a 35-year veteran of the gaming industry, is
leaving  Boomtown  Casino  in  Reno  to  be  general  manager  of
MontBleu in Stateline.

• Made in Tahoe is working on a project that will benefit the
Tahoe Tallac Association. Details are on the flyer.

•  Soroptimist  International  Tahoe  Sierra  raised  more  than
$40,000 at Elegant Evening last month. It will be returned to
the community in various forms.

• Here are the weekly roadwork schedules from Caltrans for El
Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra.
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